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Fisher Phillips Announces the Relocation of its Columbia Office

News

12.15.11


Fisher Phillips Columbia office is relocating.

Effective January 23, 2012 the new location is:

1320 Main Street


Suite 750


Columbia, SC 29201

Phone: (803) 255-0000


Fax: (803) 255-0202

Telephone numbers and email addresses will remain the same.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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